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March 5, 1984

George W. Sypert, M.D.

Bivision of Neurosurgery

Box J265

University of F1 School of Medicine
Gainesville, FL 32610

Dear Dr. Sypert:

I have enclosed 3 listing of services the AANS office provided
to the Pediatric Section for their annual meeting. | have also
enclosed a sample of their program book. If | can be of
assistance in your planning of the Spine Section meeting,

feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Leslie Boyer
Dir. of Marketing/Publications

enclosures




